From: Tiffany Anderson [mailto:tiffanyanderson@me.com]

“Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 11:57 AM

.0: Sara Skolnik

Subject: Tiffany Anderson v. SJ County Mosquito, WCAB matter; Conference set for September 12, 2014

8/29/2014

Please let this email serve as my promptest notice that I will not be able to attend the conference that is set with Judge McGill
on 9/12/2014. There has been a loss in my life and. unfortunately, that exact date has been set for the funeral. I will be
submitting the information that Judge McGill requested in letter form with copies to all, by that date. Thank you for your
consideration.

— Tiffany Anderson
209-625-8587

2 N Avena Avenue
Lodi CA 95240
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